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TAIN COMMON GOOD 


PROPOSAL TO CHANGE THE USE OF THE WILDLIFE POND KIOSK, TAIN LINKS TO A CAFE PROVIDING FOOD AND BEVERAGES (site forms part of Tain Common Good)
DECISION

On 17 February 2021 the Easter Ross Area Committee considered the outcome of the public consultation conducted pursuant to section 104 Community Empowerment (Scotland) Act 2015 in respect of the proposal to change the use of the Wildlife Pond Kiosk from a unit for storing and hiring boats to a café providing food and beverages 
After considering the analysis of the outcome of the consultation and having taken into account all representations received, the Committee agreed that the proposal should go ahead in accordance with the terms contained in the consultation document, subject to the consent of the Sheriff Court being obtained.
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